
PALMYRA COMMUNITY FOUNDATION 
 

DECEMBER 31, 2020 REPORT 
 

Dear Friends & Neighbors:     ANNUAL FINANCIAL REPORT 
We invite you to make a tax-deductible     
contribution to The Palmyra Community   Assets 
Foundation and join the many supporters     Cash & Bank Accounts 
who have made Palmyra a better place  
to live.                                                 A-1 Creative Consulting Inc Fund     $ 26,366.25 
          General Fund      71,474.78 
          Standard Process Fund              194,550.56 
          Amelia K. Weiler Fund    14,849.22
          Anich Family Fund     16,810.43 
          First Citizens State Bank Fund   42,278.70
          P-E Scholarship & Ed Fund    21,625.77 
A total of over $217,000 in scholarships have gone    Weiler and Company Fund    42,907.11 
to graduating seniors from Palmyra-Eagle      Wilson Civic Invlmnt Scholarship   57,861.53 
High School.  This represents only the beginning    NJL Fund    165,934.36 
of many disbursements that will be made for     MK Weiler-Levall Fund    49,904.43 
the benefit and improvement of the Palmyra    P-E Alumni Assoc Fund      6,874.48 
area as long as the donations keep growing.     Wm K Halser Scholarship Fund     1,219.61 
          Michael Squire Scholarship Fund     9,762.32 
          Mary Squire Do-Good Fund                   9,412.19 
                      Joe Smith Family Scholarship                 4,055.86 
                      Friends of PEASD                                          198.59 
Please visit our website:         Jim Frehner Scholarship Fund                3,916.49 
          Total              $740,002.68 
palmyracommunityfoundation.com 
               
   
        
                    A special thanks to those who have given and 
Please consider making a contribution to the                          continue to give to the Palmyra Community 
Palmyra Community Foundation.  Your   Foundation. 
tax deductible check should be payable to: 
 
 Palmyra Community Foundation   BOARD MEMBERS & OFFICERS 
 c/o First Citizens State Bank 
 P.O. Box 159      Charles DuBois, Chairman/Director 
 Palmyra, WI 53156     Gary Kincaid, Vice Chairman/Director 
        Michael F. Mikkelsen, Secretary 
Your generosity is appreciated.  Best wishes for the  Lee J. Cushman, Asst Secretary 
up coming year.      Janet Lesar, Director 
        David Anich, Director 
Sincerely,       Connie L. Wilson, Director 
Charles DuBois, Chairman           
            


